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March 12, 2020

Dear Ron,

Thank you so much for your gift of $1000 sent in January. We are trying to update our mailing list and just
now realized your name did not get on the previous list. I recently sent you our latest newsletter.

I have thought of you often. I do get to see Ronda's facebook posts from time to time. Those grands are
sure growing up. Teens and young adults, now. I'm so thankful you have been there for them and for
Rhonda.

Do you have an email address. Ours is macon_hare@ntm.org or katy_hare@ntm.org. If you can send us
your email, we can put you on that list if you like. My text # is 407-415-7131, if you prefer texting.

Greet your girls for us. We don't see them at church as we attend Lake Mary Summit Church.
We pray for the family often. Daughter, Jessica has remarried since we last spoke. She now has two more
children, ages 2yr and 1 yr along with Connie who is now 14yr.

 Katy and Macon Hare


